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Dear Parents, 
 
Well, one week to go until half term holidays.  I don’t know about you but we all think this term has gone by very 
quickly.  As you may have noticed this term, we have had work done on trees around school.  We were saddened 
to lose our Horse Chestnut tree, which partly fell into the road at the end of the summer.  This week we have had 
the large oak tree lopped and we will have to have much of it braced.  These issues have all come to light from a 
tree inspection. 
 
We are thrilled that most of Class 3 have put their names forward for the residential at Oakerwood this summer.  
We can only guarantee a place for your child once the deposit is paid and there are a few deposits outstanding on 
this.   
 

Curl up with a Book Day  

Thank you to all the parents, grandparents, friends and children who came to Curl up with a book 

afternoon.  We all felt it was very successful and was enjoyed by all. 

Safer Internet Day  

 
On Tuesday, the children all took part in various activities learning about how to keep themselves safe on the 
internet.  These included looking at not giving out your personal details, only chatting to people that you know and 
would normally speak to face to face and learning about what to do if there is something on the internet that 
makes you feel uncomfortable.  We also looked at why some games are not suitable for younger children. 
 
The website has been updated and there is a section called  internet@home.  Here you can find a variety of links 
and resources that will enable you to ensure that your children are safe when using the internet. 
 

Counting Sleep Day -  Thursday 14th February 

 
This is an opportunity for us to teach the children about the importance of sleep on their physical and mental 
development.  On that day the children, if they wish, can come to school in pyjamas or onesies and bring slippers 
to wear indoors.   
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Dates for the Diary: 

Thursday 14th February  ‘Counting Sleep’ Day 

Friday 15th February  Last Day of Term (Normal day finishing at 3.10pm)  

Monday 25th February  First Day of Term 

Friday 1st March  Achievement Assembly & Cake Stall 2.40pm 

Monday 4th March  Bags for Schools +collected. 

Tuesday 26th March  Last Swimming Lessons for Year 5 & Year 6 

Friday 5th April   Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 23rd April  First Day of Term 

Monday 6th May  May Day – School Closed 

Friday 24th May    Last Day of Term 

Monday 3rd June  First Day of Term 

Friday 19th July   Last Day of Term 

Wednesday 4th September First Day of Term 

 

 

Cookery Club 

When we return after the holidays the 2nd group (Millie/Florrie/Sophie/Lucy/Evie/Alisha/Maddie) 

will be starting cookery after school on Thursdays.   

 

Mrs Feakins 

We are very sad to say that Mrs Feakins will be leaving us on Friday to go to pastures new!  She says 

that she will miss everyone, but I’m sure we will definitely miss her more!  We wish her luck in her 

new job and I’m sure we will still bump into her as she is one of the few people living in 

Bromesberrow. 

BFG 

You will have received your Smartie tube on Thursday.  Don’t forget to fill it up with your 20ps and 

return to the school. 

 

 

 

 


